
 
Dear Parents/Carers,         21st June 2019 

Head of School appointed for Enfield Heights Academy 

I am delighted to be able to share with you the very good news that Jade-Simone Bacon, the 

current Deputy Headteacher, is the successful candidate for the new, senior position of Head 

of School at Enfield Heights. 

Jade will take up her new role on 1st September 2019.  

Since the school joined the Trust in 2014, it has shared a headteacher with Kingfisher Hall 

Academy.  With the growth of Enfield Heights however, we felt that the time was right to 

appoint someone with responsibility for the academic leadership and effective management 

of the school on a day to day basis. 

As I explained when I wrote to you in May, the Head of School will have responsibility for 

devising and agreeing the school improvement plan, allocating resources, managing staff and 

leading on the development of the national curriculum at Enfield Heights. 

Jade will attend meetings of the Trust’s regular headteachers group.  Matt Clifford will work 

closely with Jade to set the overall strategic direction of the school. 

Mrs Bacon has asked me to pass on the following message to you: 

“I am so excited to be Enfield Heights Academy’s Head of School.  I already love being part of 

our school’s community and am looking forward to continuing to working with you all to have 

a school that we can all be proud of and where our children can feel safe, happy and excited 

to learn.” 

The interview panel felt Jade was an outstanding candidate.  She is passionate about ensuring 

the school provides the children with the very best possible education.  She also impressed 

us with her plans to work in close partnership with our parents. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Marino Charalambous 

Chief Executive Officer 


